Joint meeting Watertown PBC/BOE, May 23, 2011
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MOTIONS

Public Buildings Committee

Joint PBC/BOE Meeting
Monday, May 23, 2011, 6:30 pm

Watertown High School Lecture Hall
324 French St.

Watertown CT
PBC members present:
Robert Porter





Mark Guerrera




John Waiculonis, Secretary





Tom Walsh





John Chipko
BOE Members present:
Jake Irwin





Sean Butterly





Mary Colangelo





Richard Beland





Rich Mazzamaro






Others Present:

Freddie Kericha, Kaestle Boos Associates





Karen Baldwin, Superintendent of Schools




Karen Clancy, Business Manager




Joe Vetro, Project Manager, O & G





Ray Ceniccola, Facilities Manager




Matthew Geary, Principal Watertown High School
MOTION:
Made by Ms. Colangelo, sec. by Mr Butterly, that the Board of Education accept the additional Watertown High School FF & E as proposed.
DISCUSSION: 

None
MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MOTION:
made by Mr. Guerrera, sec. by Mr. Waiculonis, that the Public Buildings Committee approve the $469,316.21 for the additional FF & E being proposed.







OPPOSED:


None

ABSTAINED:

None

MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.
MOTION by BOE:

made by Ms. Colangelo, sec. by Mr. Irwin,  to 





adjourn the meeting at 7:09 PM.
OPPOSED:


None


ABSTAINED:

None

MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.
MOTION by PBC:
made by Mr. Chipko, sec. by Mr. Guerrera to adjourn the meeting at 7:09 PM.

OPPOSED:
None

MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY
The meeting adjourned at 7:09 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Barber

Minutes Secretary
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